
International Youth Day 

Milli Al-Ameen College (For Girls)  

NSS Unit 1  

In Collaboration with IQAC and The Department of Islamic History and Culture and the Department of 

Bengali  

Milli Al-Ameen College (for Girls) NSS Unit 1 in collaboration with IQAC and the Department of Islamic 

History and Culture and the Department of Bengali observed International Youth Day in the Virtual 

Room on 16th January, 2025 from 12:30 pm. The program started with an energetic lecture by Dr. 

Surasree Kundu, Department of Bengali on the importance of youth and their responsibility towards the 

society. This was followed by a lively interactive session by Dr. Samhita Sen, Department of Islamic 

History and Culture. The students shared their personal experiences and responded to the questions of 

the teachers. Thus the celebration was successful. The students took pledge to raise their voice against 

any wrong.  

NOT ME BUT YOU 

Some pictures of the event are attached herewith: 

 


